Dear Rector Nowak,

Yesterday, the Director of the Coimbra Group office, Ms Emmanuelle Gardan, informed us
about the passing away of Prof. Dr. Franciszek Ziejka, former Rector of Jagiellonian
University. On behalf of the University of Granada and our entire academic community, |
would like to express our most sincere condolences to his

co-workers and colleagues and ask you to extend our heartfelt sympathies to his family,
friends and the whole Jagiellonian University community who will truly miss him.

With sincere condolence,
Pilar Aranda Ramirez

Rector



